
 

 

  
LONDON BOROUGH OF BROMLEY 

 
STATEMENT OF EXECUTIVE DECISION 

 
 

The Portfolio Holder for Care Services, Councillor Robert Evans, has made the 
following executive decision:  
 
 

CHANGES TO THE NON-RESIDENTIAL CONTRIBUTIONS POLICY AND THE 
DEFERRED PAYMENTS SCHEME 
 

Reference Report: 
Changes to the Non-Residential Contributions Policy and the Deferred Payments 
Scheme  
Enc. 1 for Changes to the Non-Residential Contributions Policy and the Deferred 
Payments Scheme    
 
Decision: 
 
(1) The new charges as a result of the Care Act 2014 be approved as set out in 
paragraphs 3.3 to 3.6.1 to the report. 
 
(2) Service users, their families and carers be engaged about the proposed new 
standard allowances for Disability Related Expenditure as set out in paragraphs 
3.7 to 3.7.5 of the report. 
 
Reasons: 
 

The Council’s charging policy has been reviewed to consider the impact of the Care 
Act 2014 and changes are proposed to the Non-Residential Charging Policy and 
Deferred Payments Scheme. It is proposed to engage with service users, their 
families and carers and key organisations on the proposed changes.  
 
The proposed decision was scrutinised by the Care Services PDS Committee on 21st 
January 2015 and the Committee supported the proposal. 
 
 
 

………………………………………….. 
Councillor Robert Evans  
Portfolio Holder for Care Services  
 

Mark Bowen 

Director of Corporate Services 
Bromley Civic Centre 
Stockwell Close 
Bromley BR1 3UH 
 

Date of Decision:   19 February 2015 

Implementation Date (subject to call-in):   26 February 2015  
Decision Reference:   CS15004 

 


